
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #17                   Thursday, September 18, 2025 
 
The following College visits are scheduled for the week of 9/15/25 - 9/19/25.  Both virtual and in person college visits are held in the 
College & Career Center in the Counseling Office.  Students can sign up for college visits in SCOIR.  See your Class of Schoology page 
for additional information on how to sign up in SCOIR. 

Thurs, Sept.18th, 2025 8:00 - 8:45 AM Temple University 

Thurs, Sept.18th, 2025 9:30 - 10:15 AM Randolph-Macon College 

Thurs, Sept.18th, 2025 12:30 - 1:15 PM Kean University 

Fri, Sept. 19th, 2025 12:30 - 1:15 PM St. John's College 
 
This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued parking permit to park on 
school property during school hours.  Parking permits are available from Mrs. Faller in the main office before school, after school, 
during study hall, and lunch. There will be no warnings issued for students parked on school property without a valid parking permit 
and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students with parking permits are reminded that they may only park 
in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is displayed.  
 
The Activity Bus for the 2025-2026 school year is by reservation only and there are limited seats available. Students must be signed 
up to stay with a teacher or a specific activity to ride the Activity Bus.  The Activity Bus Form can be found on each grade's "Class of" 
pages in Schoology. One activity bus will run on Tuesday, and one bus will run on Thursday.  The bus typically leaves the high school 
at or about 4:15pm.  No unscheduled students will be permitted to ride the activity bus.  
 
Attention Seniors: Senior IDs for the 2025-2026 school year are available for pickup in the Library. Please stop by before school, 
during study hall, or after school to get your ID.  
 
Attention all Model UN Students: There will be a meeting after school on Monday, September 22nd.  Students who want to attend 
the October 7th Conference must attend.  
 
Students interested in learning more about careers in the live event industry should check out their class of page on schoology to 
learn about a field trip to Rock Lititz on November 5th.  Space is limited - applications to attend this event are open now and will 
close on October 6th. 
 
Attention current IB students: Registration for May 2026 examinations has begun and will continue until September 19. 
Information on how to indicate your intent to take an exam has been posted on your individual IB course Schoology pages. Please 
reach out to Mrs. Sweeney in room 229 with any questions. 
 
Attention students: Homecoming 2025 is fast approaching! The theme for this year's homecoming dance is "Out of this World". 
This year's dance will be held in the arena! As a result, no heels can be worn on the gym floor (sneakers, men's dress shoes, and flats 
are permitted). Homecoming tickets are $10 and will be sold at all lunches starting September 22nd through October 1st. Students 
must be debt free in order to purchase tickets. Guests from other schools must be pre-approved prior to the dance. Guest forms are 
available from Mrs. Faller in the main office and completed forms must be received by Monday, September 29th. See Mrs. Pagan in 
the main office with questions about fees and Mr. Kranch in room 125 with questions about the dance. 
 
The HS Chess Team will have an informational meeting on Wednesday, September 24th (early dismissal day) at 12:35 in Room 136. 
All are welcome and experience is not necessary. If you are interested in being part of the team, please attend the meeting. Email 
William Lee with questions. 
 
Good morning, Manheim Township! You’ve probably heard the buzz about Key Club, but do you know what it’s all about? Key Club 
is a student-led service organization that empowers you to build character, strengthen leadership skills, and make a meaningful 
impact in your community. Join us today, September 17 Before or after school in Convo Hall.   Come to our kick-off meeting to 
discover how you can get involved and start making a difference—right here, right now. Let’s make this year unforgettable. See you 
there! Are you interested in writing and art? Do you want your work published for people to see? Soliloquy is an after-school club 
that runs on Tuesday from 2:30 to 4:00 pm in room 260 where you can submit your works and receive feedback as well as have the 
possibilities of being published in their spring and winter issues. Scan the QR code on the posters around the school to submit and 
explore the website to learn more about the club. 
 

-see other side- 



 
Boys Basketball Open Gyms for boys in grades 9-12 will held at the High School Arena on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:00-5:15 
running through early November. All 9th through 12th grade boys interested in playing for the high school program are welcome to 
attend. Conditioning, shooting, team development and scrimmage are expected parts of open gyms. Questions can be directed to 
Coach Johns at johnsma@mtwp.net. 
 
Boys and girls wrestling will be having open mats Mondays and Thursdays from 3:00-5:00pm in the North Gym at the high school. 
All students grades 7-12 are welcome to attend! 
 

 
TODAY’S   SPORTS 

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 
Frgsoccer Ephrata A Ephrata MS Grass Soccer Field 2 4:00  2:35 
Frbsoccer School District of Lancaster H Field I 4:00   
Vghockey Penn Manor H Ed Journey Field 4:00   
Jvghockey Penn Manor H Ed Journey Field 5:30   
Jvgvolley Hempfield A Hempfield HS Buchanan Gym 6:00  4:30 
Vgvolley Hempfield A Hempfield HS Buchanan Gym 7:00  4:30 
Vgtennis Warwick A Warwick HS Tennis Courts 4:00  2:45 
 


